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We, the Turkish American Muslim Community, were shocked to hear of the shocking fire that
took place in Northern Israel on Thursday, Dec 2nd.

      

The fire has caused devastating destruction and the loss of lives. We extend our deepest
condolences to the victims of the fire who lost their lives, their homes, and their livelihoods. Our
thoughts and prayers are with everyone who was wounded and affected by this terrible fire. We
ask God Almighty to give them solace and hope in the difficult days ahead. We wish them an
earliest recovery.
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